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Site Council Minutes 2/27/2014

Members:

Darrell Erb Jr. - Principal

Melisa Smock-Classified (absent)
Jean Hall- Grandparent

Michelle Stone, Faculty/Parent
Ashley Wolfe-Sherman

Under Old Business:

Site Council reviewed minutes from January 2017 meeting and unanimously approved
them.

Mr. Erb presented documents from the Council of Great City Schools - Road Maps for
Parents. These documents were considered by the Site Council to be a part of the
Council’'s implementation of School Improvement Plan Success Indicator DSC1.3: The
school’s leadership plans for and implements professional development preparing
teachers to support parents in the education of their children by providing in-classroom
opportunities and at-home opportunities for parents.

The site council agreed the documents would be helpful to parents and asked Mr. Erb to
present them to the Applegate Staff to gain their support for disseminating the
documents.

The Site Council spent 75 minutes comparing sections from Williams Elementary
School Handbook to the Applegate School Handbook.



The site council agreed that the Applegate School Student Handbook, written for K-8,
can be confusing to some parents as information for K-5 and 6-8 are contained in the
same sections. Also, the council agreed some of the content which is secondary in
nature is better separated from the K-5 document. It was decided at this meeting that
Applegate School should have a single handbook, with two major sections: one for
grades K-5, and one for grades 6-8.

Handbooks from both schools were marked up, and the next step is to determine what
should be included in a K-5 handbook, using Williams Elementary School as a guide,
and what sections should be in a 6-8 handbook, using Applegate’s handbook as a
guide.

New Business: Ashley Wolfe-Sherman has volunteered to site on the council. Thanks
Ashley!!

Next Site Council Meeting Scheduled for: March 21, 2017



